
 

 

 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we near the end of another busy half term, I write to update you on a few things. 

 

School Chef 

Mrs Haigh has reached the national final of the ‘School Chef of the Year’ competition. We are so 

pleased that she won the regional final. On 8th – 10th July she will be against the 9 other national 

finalists in Birmingham. We wish her the very best of luck! 

 

School Trips 

Some of our children have been lucky enough to attend a school trip or residential this half term. 

The Year 4/5 children had a fabulous time on their residential in Hathersage, they engaged in a 

variety of activities. Admiral class had a brilliant day at Yorkshire Wildlife Park and were so 

enthusiastic with their learning. 

 

Year 6 

The children in Year 6 have worked extremely hard in the build up to their SATS. They completed the 

week in a relaxed and prepared manner and we know they have tried their best and that is all we 

can ask of them. Great job Year 6 and Mr Jones! 

 

Staffing Update 

Mr Roberts has made the decision to leave Misson Primary School. He will not be returning after the 

half term break. We would like to thank him for his effort and contribution during his time here, and 

good luck to his future endeavors. Mrs Tanner has agreed to teach Year 3/4 an additional day so will 

be teaching Wednesday – Friday, this will ensure a greater level of consistency for the children. 

Thank you Mrs Tanner. Monday and Tuesday will initially be taught by Mrs Clarke.  

 

Parent governor  

We are very pleased to welcome Matthew Walker as our new parent governor. Thank you to our 

community for the many votes for the governor election, we appreciate your support.  

 

 



 

Looking forward 

Sports day – Tuesday 11th June starting at 1.15pm 

Reserve sports day – Friday 13th June at 1.15pm 

Austerfield trip for Reception and pre-school – Tuesday 17th June 

Y6 residential – week commencing Monday 23rd June 

Admiral class trip to Pizza Express (Doncaster) – Wednesday 2nd July (morning only) 

Transition sessions – Tuesday 1st and Thursday 3rd July 

KS2 EA Sports morning – Friday 11th July 

End of year reports sent home – Thursday 17th July 

Preschool graduation – Thursday 17th July 

End of year production – Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd July 

Y6 Leavers – Friday 25th July (last day of term)  

 

I hope you all have a lovely, restful break and we look forward to seeing you all back on Monday 2nd 

June! 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Miss Eade 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


